
 

299 NEVADA STREET ▪ AUBURN, CA 95603 ▪ (530) 823-4030 ▪ FAX 823-4036 

 

TO: Interested Parties DATE:  April 4, 2013
  
FROM: Celia McAdam, Executive Director  
  
SUBJECT: APRIL 24, 2013 BOARD MEETING 
 

 
 
Our regularly-scheduled April 24 South Placer Regional Transportation Authority 
(SPRTA) Board meeting has been cancelled.  Our next SPRTA Board meeting is 
scheduled for May 22. 
 
PCTPA’s March and April Board meetings have been combined to April 10.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


